
Sabbath, January 21, 2023

Today's Greeters: Melissa & Leland Hawes

Welcome to our Church!
It is our hope and prayer that you will experience the love, joy and
presence of our Lord, Jesus Christ, through the Word, worship and
praise as you join us today.

If you are new to our congregation, we'd be honored if you would
fill out the welcome card located in the pew in front of you and let
us know how we can be of assistance.

PASTOR: Justin Howard (336) 979-2258; 
jhoward@carolinasda.org 

TREASURER: Rodney Worley (336) 830-2365; 
treasurer.winstonsalem@carolinasda.org

CLERK: Olivia Butner (336) 705-7603; 
odsbentley@aol.com

BULLETIN: Anne O'Donnell (336) 577-6382; 
wsfsdabulletin@gmail.com

CHURCH WEBSITE: www.wsfirstsda.org

4545 Country Club Road, Winston-Salem, NC 27104

Tri-City Academy mortgage. May God enable us to pay it off.

Shawn, Chad, and Regina Pozzi's brother, all are young men 
struggling with addiction issues. 

Emily Schneider, a student missionary serving in Palau, Micronesia 
as a third grade teacher, through next June. 

Betty Witherspoon and granddaughter Latasha and family. Please 
pray for a new place for them to live, and help moving Betty out of 
the old place.

Pray for our members with Covid-19 or the flu.

Pray for and call and/or send a card to those who are unable to 
come to church. Let them know they are not forgotten:
Karen Mock, Golder Witherspoon, Pat Warnock

For more information about our online classes, meetings and 
activities, please visit our website at www.wsfirstsda.org.

To add prayer requests, call or email Anne O'Donnell 
(336.577.6382; wsfsdabulletin@gmail.com)

Winston-Salem First 
Seventh-day Adventist Church

PRAYER REQUESTS

NOTES:



Worship in Praise Song Service

Welcome and Invocation Pastor Justin Howard

Opening Hymn #6

Worship through Giving Shelton Charles

Children's Story Ray Stephenson

Congregational Prayer Shelton Charles

Special Music Melanee Davis

The Spoken Word Pastor Justin Howard
 

Budget Rec'd Over/Under
Last Week
Church Budget $1,950.00 $3,543.64 $1,593.64
TCA $1,159.25 $547.00 ($612.25)

 2023 Year-to-Date
Church Budget $3,900.00 $3,757.64 ($142.36)
TCA $4,637.00 $693.00 ($3,944.00)

This week's offering: Church Budget

Today 5:35 PM

Next Friday 5:43 PM

Do I Have To?  (John 13:1-8)

Jesus Paid It All

THE CHURCH AT STUDY

THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP

GENEROUS LIVING

SUNSET CALENDAR

O Worship the Lord

We are collecting food items to be distributed by the South Fork
Elementary School to needy families each week. They are
requesting any non-perishable, quick and easy meal solutions
(including but not limited to ramen noodles and cereal).

The Homeless Ministry Team is collecting items for distribution at
the end of the month. They would like Bibles, gloves, tube socks,
hand warmers, blankets, chapsticks, and scarves.

Pre-service prayer session every Sabbath from 9:00-9:20.

The Crossnore Children's Home Ministry is collecting clothing 
donations for all ages in January.

Prayer Group for Adult Children with Spiritual Needs. A weekly 
telephone prayer session on Thursdays at 6:30 pm. Open to all 
who have such children in their lives. Dial 848-220-3100, then 
access code 197210#. See Ruth Muze for questions.

Sign up to take a slot for giving the Children's Story. There are 
still several openings left. You can do it! The signup sheet is on a 
clipboard on the table in the lobby. 

Love Offering Today. We are taking up a love offering for the 
Witherspoons during today's service. Please give your donations 
to the deacons at the doors to the sanctuary after the service.

We're assessing interest in a Women's Outing/Retreat. If you are 
interested, please write your name on the sign up sheet on the 
bulletin board in the hallway.

Beginning February 1, 2023, the hours of the Kernersville Church 
Food Pantry will be adjusted to: the second and fourth 
Wednesday evenings of each month, 5:00 to 6:30 pm.

Ways to return your Tithe and Offerings:
1. In Person.
2. Mail: PO Box 25563, Winston-Salem, NC 27114
3. Online Giving: www.wsfirstsda.org. Click on "Give."
4. Church Drop Box. Located on the outside wall by the door on
the Family Life Center side of the church building.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Sabbath School Classes

Adult Class
Earliteen/Youth (13-18)
Juniors (10-12)
Primary (7-9)
Cradle Roll/Kindergarten (0-6)

Start at 9:30 am

Sanctuary
Gym

Next to Pastor's Study
Primary Classroom

Cradle Roll Classroom

#258Baptize Us AnewClosing Hymn

Benediction
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Baptize Us Anew

Do I Have To?  (John 13:1-8)


